
DECEMBER BOCCE MEETING

FUN IN THE SUN

12:00 PM

The meeting was called to order by Pat Stabile. The meeting was started by

reciting the pledge of Allegiance. Bev Peterson was acting Secretary and Treasurer.

Treasury report

The beginning balance was $3486.16, expenses of $1246.30 giving a balance of

$2,239.86 plus a deposit of $10.00 Membership with a final balance of $2,249.86.

It was accepted by Mary Ann Todd and seconded by Jenny Genest.

Secretary Report

The Secretary’s report was given by Bev Peterson with no corrections.

Sunshine Report – No report

Social Director – Ellie Johnson

Mary Ann Todd spoke about the upcoming luncheon on January 15 at 12:30 at

Santos. It is posted on the internet Nettles Life Facebook page and a signup sheet

on Sports Bulletin Board. If you have signed up and then can’t come to lunch,

please let Mary Ann know.

New Business

It was suggested to buy hats with your name and Logo on then. Ellie has ordered

them before when working in the Rec Center. She has offered to get a price and

get back to the club.

Old Business

House of Hope – We got a family of teenagers that received Christmas gifts from

the Bocce Club. They were very appreciative of our generosity.

Miscellaneous

Please remember not to wear sandals on the Bocce court. The color of pants or

shorts are red, black or blue.



If you cannot play, please call your captain or Marsha or Gail.

Name tags are kept by Gail or Marsha. We will wear them for the first couple of

weeks.

There is a shirt to be signed by Fun in the Sun Bocce group for Donna Hamblin.

Please sign before you leave.

The temperature when Bocce will not be played is 55 degrees and we will not play

in the rain.

A list is available to be reviewed that has all the names, birthdays, telephone

numbers and teams. Please review before the next meeting.

Next meeting is January 18, 2024 at 12:00.

Meeting was adjourned by Pat Stabile.


